122113 Maryland.gov Mail - Clarificafion Letter - SPS SaaS Human Capital Management Sclution RFP #060B3490012

Eehwzrgd Bannat -DolT- <gdward bannai@marvisnd.gove

Clarification Letter - SPS SaaS Human Capital Management Solution RFP
#060B3490012

T MessSEGe

Edward Bannat -DolT- <edward.bannat@maryland.gov> Mon, Jul 22, 2013 at 6:18 PM
To: Edward Bannat -DolT- <edward.bannat@maryland.gov>

Potential Offerors for the subject RFP,

Seweral potential Offerors have submitted exceptions to the subject RFP in the last week. The State will not
respond to these exceptions prior toproposal due-date.

Offerors are to include these exceptions in their proposals which are due at 2PM on July 24, 2013 in Room
445, 45 Calvert Street, Annapolis, MD 21201.

Ed Bannat
Procurement Officer.

My email address has changed! My new email address is: edward.barnat@maryland.gov

Edward G. Bannat

fT Procurement Specialist
Procurement Office

Department of Information Technology
45 Calvert Street, Room 445
Annapolis, MD 21401
edward.bannat@maryland.gov
410-260-7662
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